
Information meeting
Correctly separate your organic waste

The municipality of Schifflange has observed that the organic waste from its residents contains 
foreign objects. To raise awareness of this issue, an information meeting will be organised: 

February 12, 2025, at 7:00 PM in the Hall Polyvalent 
(1a, Chemin de Bergem, L-3817 Schifflange)

To address this problem, the organic waste bins will be inspected before collection in the coming 
months, and a card system will be implemented: green, yellow and red card.

•	 A GREEN card for correctly separated 
waste  

•	 A YELLOW card for organic waste with few 
foreign objects  

•	 A RED card for organic waste with many 
foreign objects  

Examples of foreign objects: plastic 
bags, Tetra Pak packaging, metals, glass, 
coffee capsules, diapers and sanitary pads, 
stones, soil, debris, ashes, cigarette butts, 
domestic animal waste, vacuum bags, 
textiles, footwear…

The organic waste bins that received a RED 
card will NOT be emptied. 

The affected households must remove the 
non-compostable materials and present 
their organic bin during the next collection.  

For more information, please contact the 
Urban Planning and Sustainable 
Development Service (SUDD) at 54 50 61 
- 340 or 54 50 61 - 343.

Thank you for your collaboration

Card system


